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INTERPRETIVE STATEMENT
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

[Filed February 8, 2024, 4:16 p.m.]

This memo serves as notice that the department of health, board 
of naturopathy (board) is rescinding the Interpretive Statement BON 
21-01 regarding the continuing education pharmacology documentation, 
which was filed June 21, 2021, under WSR 21-13-113.

The board is rescinding this interpretive statement because the 
board has adopted amendments to WAC 246-836-080 Continuing competency 
program, that clarify what forms of documentation are acceptable to 
verify meeting the pharmacology continuing education requirements. 
Thus, the interpretive statement is no longer necessary.

Individuals requiring information on this rule should contact Ra-
chel Phipps, program manager, phone 564-233-1277, email 
naturopathy@doh.wa.gov. 

Tami M. Thompson
Regulatory Affairs Manager
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